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NEONATAL CIRCUMCISION PRACTICE IN THE COMMUNITY 
SETTING  

Dr. Jorge DeMaria, Associate Professor, McMaster University, Pediatric Urologist 

 
The McMaster Pediatric Surgery Research Collaborative is conducting a follow up 
survey regarding the neotnatal circumcision course that took place in October 
2010. This information will be valuable in understanding the effectiveness of the 
workshop and determining what areas require improvement. All survey results will 
be collected by an independent Research Coordinator and will remain strictly 
confidential. De-identified, pooled results will be presented to Dr. DeMaria after 
the study is completed. Your participation would be greatly appreciated. It should 
take only 5 minutes to complete this survey. 

Research Coordinator:  
Julia Pemberton MSc (c) 
Department of Surgery  
MUMC 4E 
McMaster University 
T: 905-521-2100 ext 76692  
F: 905-521-9992 
E: pemberj@mcmaster.ca 

 

1. Following the course do you feel better prepared to identify children in whom the 
circumcision is contraindicated?  

 YES                            NO 
 

2. Are you more comfortable using local anesthesia? 
 YES                            NO 

 

 

3. Do you find your surgical technique has improved following the video presented in the 
course? 

 YES                             NO 
 
 

4. Are you now more comfortable managing early complications? 
 YES                             NO 

 
 

5. Any comments you would like to share with us: 
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support! 
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